Chelsea Benner

From: Chelsea Benner

Sent: Tuesday, April 09, 2019 8:53 AM
To: ‘Chad Bala'

Subject: RE: Rockberry loop final plat
Chad,

Please have all updated documentation to me by April 23rd, 2019, and we will take the plat to the BOCC for signature on
May 7th, 2019.
Thank you!

Chelsea Benner

Planner |

Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N Ruby Street, Suite 2 Ellensburg, WA 98926
(p) 509-962-7506 (f) 509-962-7682
chelsea.benner@co.kittitas.wa.us

From: Chad Bala [mailto:bala.ce@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, April 09, 2019 8:39 AM

To: Chelsea Benner

Cc: Pat Deneen

Subject: Re: Rockberry loop final plat

In response to your email please extend the Rockberry Loop plat out to the next available approval date.
Chad
>0n Apr 9, 2019, at 8:36 AM, Chelsea Benner <chelsea.benner@co.kittitas.wa.us> wrote:

>
> <LPF-19-00001 Rockberry Loop Plat Extension Letter.pdf>




